
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 9th December 2020   
 
 
 
To whom it may concern,   

  
Harris Academy Tottenham – Admission Consultation  

  
 
The Governing Body are consulting on admission arrangements for students applying for places for the 
academic year beginning in September 2022. The consultation will run for six weeks from Wednesday 
9th December 2020 to Wednesday 20th January 2021.   
  
  
The full draft admissions arrangements for 2022/23 can be found by clicking  
on https://www.harristottenham.org.uk/1317/admissions-consultation.   
 
 
If you have any comments on the admission arrangements please 
write by Wednesday 20th January 2021 to Mr Robert Hawker, Clerk to the Governing Body, at the 
Academy address or email to info@harristottenham.org.uk  
  
 
 
Yours sincerely,   

  
 
 

 
Dr Lawrence Foley  
Executive Principal           
 

https://www.harristottenham.org.uk/1317/admissions-consultation
mailto:info@harristottenham.org.uk

